
 

1257650_1  

 

30 June 2020 

Peter Smith 
Delivery Manager 
Jade Software Corporation (NZ) Limited 
5 Sir Gil Simpson Drive 
Christchurch 8053 

Dear Peter 

Variation to Registry Manager Market Operator Service Provider Agreement 

I refer to the Registry Manager Market Operator Service Provider Agreement (MOSPA) between 

the Electricity Authority (Authority) and Jade Software Corporation (NZ) Limited (Jade), dated 

25 January 2017, relating to services provided by Jade as the registry manager. 

The Authority would like to replace clause 10.3 of Schedule 2 of the non-functional specification 

of the MOSPA, as follows: 

10.3      History 

The system must retain data and processed data for immediate access. Archiving of data could 

cause operational problems to the system and users and must not be archived. However the 

batch files received from and delivered to participants may be archived after 30 days, provided 

the system retains the data that was contained in those files. Any batch files must be available 

for retrieval on request. 

The Provider will be required to maintain all the historical data and processed data contained in 

the system immediately prior to 1 May 2017 for use in providing the services relating to periods 

prior to 1 May 2017. 

A copy of the non-functional specification with the proposed variation incorporated is attached to 

this letter. If you agree to it, the varied non-functional specification will become version 1.2 of 

Schedule 2 of the MOSPA. 

Please confirm your acceptance of the variation proposed in this letter by signing and returning 

a copy of this letter to me. The proposed variation to the MOSPA will take effect on the date you 

sign this letter. 

Yours sincerely 

Grant Benvenuti 

General Manager Market Performance (acting) 

 

I, Peter Smith, agree for and on behalf of Jade Software Corporation (NZ) Limited to the 

variation to the MOSPA set out in this letter. 

 

_________________________________________ Date: _____________________ 30 June 2020


